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Sixth Clover Nutrikids CHOC House in the works

Clover Nutrikids recently announced that fundraising is on track for the purchasing and refurbishing of a sixth Clover
Nutrikids CHOC House in Port Elizabeth. The various CHOC houses across the country provide a home away from home
for families whose children are affected by cancer and need to travel long distances from home to receive treatment.

At the recent 40th birthday celebration for CHOC Childhood Cancer Foundation SA, Clover Nutrikids announced that fundraising is
in full swing and on track for the purchasing and refurbishing of a new Clover Nutrikids CHOC House in Port Hizabeth.

Fundraising will continue into 2020 with the purchase of any Clover Nutrikids product contributing towards the purchasing
and furnishing of the new home. A donation from each Clover Nutrikids product sold will be made towards the initiative.

The CHOC Childhood Cancer Foundation was established in 1979 by parents of children with cancer and life-threatening
blood disorders. Their aim was to ease the burden on parents and families facing the same journey by providing access to
relevant, accurate information, as well as emotional and practical support.

CHOC has a national office in Johannesburg, six regional offices, one branch, and 13 accommodation facilities close to

treatment centres. CHOC relies on corporate sponsors and donations from groups or individuals wanting to make a
difference in the lives of children with cancer.

For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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